
 

 

DUE TO OUR RECENT APPLICATION DEADLINE, THE 
DEVELOPMENT LOAN RFA IS CURRENTLY BEING UPDATED FOR 

THE UPCOMING SUBMISSION ROUND 43 IN OCTOBER. 

 

WE WILL MAKE THE ROUND 43 DL RFA AVAILABLE DURING THE 
WEEK OF JULY 13TH. 

 

PLEASE CONTACT LOU SIMMS AT 207-588-1015 or 
LSIMMS@MAINETECHNOLOGY.ORG WITH ANY QUESTIONS OR 

COMMENTS IN THE MEANTIME.  WE THANK YOU FOR YOUR 
INTEREST IN MTI. 
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